
Issue 8 Term 2 Week 1A Wednesday 21 April 2021 

Warialda High School Newsletter 

Providing advantage through diverse educational opportunities for every student. 

A proud School of the Gwydir Learning Region 

17 Apollo Avenue, Warialda NSW 2402 

0267 291 000 I  warialda-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Sea of Colour 

Just before we all headed off for school holidays a number of students  

reached PBL levels for their efforts during Term 1 and were awarded 

with prizes. Congratulation to the following students;  

Pink - 100 points - Ryan, Bella, Zayleah, Max, Dakota, Indika, Sam C and Trinity. 

Orange - 500 points - Lachlan and Jackie 

Yellow -1000 points - Alex and Rachel have made it, along with Amelia who finished Term 1 with a    

fantastic FREE lunch and start this term with a prize pack presentation. 

Diary Dates 

         ——————————— 

26 April: Anzac Assembly       

          ——————————— 

28 April: STEM Day 

         ——————————— 

4 May: P & C Meeting 

         —————————— 

13 May: School Social 

         ——————————— 

14 May: Cross Country 

Welcome back to Term 2 

This term we are asking parents to read with their teens twice a 

week for 15 minutes. This aims to accelerate reading                

comprehension and build on our DEAR program. Our weekly     

Facebook messages with help remind parents to read with their 

kids. 

On ANZAC day, all willing students are invited to march, meeting 

at the Medical centre from 10.30am for a 10.45am march.         

Students have the option to remain for the ceremony at the Town 

Hall. 
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Table Tennis  

Our Table Tennis team came second at the North West 

Gala Day in Armidale last term, only beaten by          

Armidale winning against every other school.           

Congratulations  to the team! 

Farewell Mr West 

After just over 8 years with us Mr West is retiring. No 

doubt he has a list of jobs waiting at home for him and 

many adventures to embark upon!  Ms Yvonne     

Thomson is replacing him for Timber and Metal       

subjects. 

P & C News 

Meet our new committee - 

President - Elizabeth Durkin 

Secretary -  Naomi Jones 

Treasurer  - Kandise Acres 

Thankyou to the outgoing committee for all your hard work. 

Canteen 

We farewell Helena who will not be returning as our Canteen Manager. We wish Helena all the best in 

her future endeavours and know she will be truly missed by many students and staff. The Canteen 

Manager position has been filled by Toby Findlater who will start later this term. A Big Thankyou to Sue 

Smith who has been filling in this position temporarily. 

Books build a stairway to your imagination 

The staircase is now a bookcase. Thanks to Miss Hannah Smith for your   

artistic imagination and time over the holidays creating the library     

stairway. 
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Buckley Shield and Touch Football Rounds 

We hosted the Buckley Shield U14’s Rugby League and Touch Football 

Rounds on the last day of Term 1. Here are the results: 

14's Buckley Shield Warialda def Moree 70:0  

Open Boys Touch Warialda def Bingara 16:2 

Open Girls Touch Warialda def Moree 14:1 

Open Boys Touch Moree def Warialda 7:5  



Warialda High School 

Thank you for liking and sharing our Facebook page, where you will find exciting things happening in 
and around our school. https://www.facebook.com/WarialdaHighSchool/ 

Should you wish to contact staff, please phone (02) 6729 1000  

or Email:  warialda-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au   

Advertise here 

If you wish to advertise in our        

Newsletter please contact the School  

Administration Office for further details. 

COVID Tutoring 

COVID tutoring has started. This is available 

each Monday, Wednesday and Thursday      

afternoon from 3.30 to 5.00 pm. This is open to 

all students. Please contact the School          

Administration Office if you wish to arrange for 

you child to attend. 
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